
CHANGE OF ADDRESS 2 

On November 1st, 1961, the British Consulate 

in St., Paul is moving to 1viinneapolis and the address 

will then be :-

British Consulate, 

British Consulate, 
1900 First IIJ"ational Bank Building, 
Minneapolis 2, ilJinnesotao 

Telephone:- FEderal 5-0921 

W. 1662 First National Bank Building, 
St, Paul l, Minnesota .• 
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